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CLUB EVENTS 2017 OFFICERS CLUB EVENTS CONT.

Oh Boy!  -  Its August already & Commander: November

if you missed some boating fun?     Tom Morgan                           657-5257

Stop, don't whine!  There is still First Officer:

time for good time with TCC.     Casey Kelly                            458-1928

Get ready to get off your dock! Second Officer:

Read on ----      Pat Ezell                         513-257-5279 Wed. 8th       TCC Meeting 6:00

Bursar: Social 5:00  

August      Bill Hall                                   657-3214

Sat. 5th      Raft Off,  "Something Special" Scribe: Wed. 29th      "Overnight in Gatlinburg"

Capt's:  Tom Morgan & Carolyn Rosen     Judy Bell                         480-980-5764 Capt's:  Dennis & Dianna Vanoni

865-657-5257 Communication: 865-657-3031

Wed. 9th       TCC Meeting 6:00     Jerry Campbell                      458-0861

Social 5:00  Immediate Past Commander:

Sat. 12th      Raft-Off,   "Viva Las Vegas II"     Bob Mazzola                           657-9306

Capt's:  Scott & Rory Harvey EC Officer/Member At Large:

865-458-8662     Dianna Vanoni                       657-3031

TCC WEBSITE
Sat. 19th     Raft-Off, "An Afternoon w/ Chuck - Maybe?" WWW.TELLICOCRUISINGCLUB.COM December

Capt:  P/C Chuck Zimmerman  865-458-8598

Sat. 26th               Raft Off - TBD Welcome New Members:

Jerry & Julie Brown

September

Sat. 2nd              Raft Off - TBD Wed. 13th       TCC Meeting 5:30

Sat. 9th               Raft Off - TBD Christmas Dinner Dance 6:00  

Wed. 13th       TCC Meeting 6:00

Social 5:00  

Sat. 16th              Raft Off - TBD

Sat. 23rd              Raft Off - TBD

Sat. 30th      Raft-Off,   "Margaritaville"

Capt's:  Bob & Mary Reed

865-738-3643 OVERHEARD AT THE DOCKS

Ahoy Matey, what you been thinking.

October Glad you asked Skipper.  Well, so tell

then.  When all boaters get their yearly

boating decal, they should read what

the law "states" on;  "No Wake Zones,"

Wed. 11th       TCC Meeting 6:00 such as a No Wake Buoy - no wake

Social 5:00  within 300 feet.  Which means, 300

Sat. 14th       "Fall Color Cruise" - Little TN feet as you approach the buoy, 300 

Captains Needed feet after you pass the buoy, & last but

not least, on either side of the buoy!

That's what "within" means. 

Aye, well said Matey!

See you 'round the bend Pages of Interest:  Photo Pgs 2-4, Juliet's Last "Sip & Swim" Pg 5

Matey       T-BART Lake Orientation Pg 6, KPS Fall Boating Class Pg 7

                    REMEMBER:  THE YACHT CLUB WILL RESERVE SEATS FOR TCC MEMBERS AFTER THE MEETING.

                                                      THEY WOULD APPRECIATE A CALL FOR RESERVATIONS.

JULIETS 

* Every 3rd Wed.  

(Rain or Shine)    

 *11:00 am 

H Dock 

  *Lunch by boat  

or car 

    * Capt. Pat 
Miller         

       405-2525 

 

ROMEOS 

*Every Wed. 

 (Rain or Shine) 

*11:15 am/H  

Dock 

    *Lunch by boat 

 or car 

*Capt. Ken Kofink 

   458-3225 
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FALL PUBLIC BOATING CLASS 
Presented by KNOXVILLE POWER SQUADRON 

 
The Knoxville Power Squadron is offering its free* fall public boating class 

on. Tuesdays and Thursdays (four nights total class time) 
August 29

th
 through September 7

th
 at the Louisville, 

Tennessee City Hall, 3623 Louisville Rd, Louisville, TN 37777 
from 6:00 p.m. until 8:30 p.m. each night. This course will cover boat 

types and terms, required safety equipment, operator responsibilities, 
navigational rules, navigation aids, lights and sounds, government 
regulations, state regulations, finding your way, anchoring, adverse 
conditions, communications, water sports, trailoring and PWC operation. 
There will be nightly assigned homework and answers will be provided and 
discussed. Everyone will receive the free**, 60 page, TWRA book, “BOAT 
TENNESSEE”. 
 
** For those born after January 1, 1989, who need the TWRA wallet card, 
there is a $10 TWRA registration fee that will be explained in class. Those 
students will take the TWRA exam and once passed, will receive a 
temporary authorization sticker and later the required TWRA wallet card. 
 
* The course will be taught with slides and material from “AMERICA’S 
BOATING COURSE® “ which is a more comprehensive, 270 page book by 
the United States Power Squadron®. The cost of the book and a six month 
trial membership in the Knoxville Power Squadron is $37 per person or $47 
per couple, in one household, sharing a book. 
 
Please preregister by emailing John Farmer, the squadron educational 
officer, at captfarmer@navcal.com or mailing to John Farmer, 8016 
Ellisville Lane, Knoxville, TN 37909. 
 
For questions please call 865-765-3407. You do not have to be present 
every night when homework will be reviewed.  The final review and exam 
will be Thursday, September 7th. Please help us get the word out to all your 
boating friends. 
 
For more information see http://goo.gl/1vn66w or http://kps-site.org. 
 

T-BART 
 

 Tellico Boaters Assistance Response Team 

presents 
 

Tellico Lake Orientation  

Monday, August 7th 2017  
 

Tellico Village Yacht Club – Top floor 

9:00 AM to 12:00 PM 
 

The orientation is FREE and is open to all who want to 

learn more about our beautiful lake and the 

recreational opportunities it provides. 
 

Members of T-BART will discuss: 

Lake Characteristics and Features 

Lake Activities – Boating Safety Tips – 

Organizations - Facilities Available – Boater 

Courtesy and more  

Bring your Tellico Lake Map if you have one!  
Maps will also be on sale at the event. 

 

For information contact: 

Presenter – Pete Young at 865-408-1033 

or 

Public Affairs – Bob Drake at 281-686-0753 

 
 

http://www.tellicocruisingclub.com/
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Ladies of Tellico Cruising Club 

Last of the  JULIETs Summer Events - don't miss out!

Swimming event, so wear your suit if you wish to swim.

Meet at Host Member's Dock at 11:30 am

Bring a salad item,  (Cheese, Lettuce, Tomatoes, Olives, etc.)

(A sign-up sheet will be provided at a later date.)

and experience the best salad bar in town.

Sangria will be provided.

August 16th at 11:30  -  Julie Ricchio
154 Inagehi Way

           For more information:

 call JULIET’s Coordinator Pat Miller 405-2525
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ANCHOR BOATS 

The following Captains have volnteered,if available, to be anchor boats for Raft-Offs when needed:

                                                 P/C Chuck Zimmerman, P/C Bob Mazzola, P/C Stu McFadden,

                                           P/C Errol Keith, P/C Bob Bray, John Krathwohl

Boating Classes and Vessel Safety Inspections: 

Boating Classes:  Knoxville Power Squadron - Tom Dietrich 865-657-9190 

Boating Classes:  CGAuxiliary - Mike Colacone 352-804-8257 

Vessel Safety Inspections - CG Auxiliary:  Maureen Corry 865-657-9799     KPS:  Bob Bray 865-408-9229 

 

Your TCC Newsletter Team: 
Editor: P/C Chuck Zimmerman 
Phone all comments, 

suggestions, ideas, etc.   458-8598  

 
Photography: Cathy DeBoer 
Send event photos to tccfunpix@charter.net 
 
Publishing:  Bob Mazzola at present, but you 
may contact any Club Officer should you be 
willing to volunteer to help your club in this 
capacity. 
Some experience with Excel is needed. 

Service Officer:  
Pam Schell    423-462-1094 
     schellady@yahoo.com 

TCC Memorial Rock: 

   Past Commander's Club 
 
             Al Sponholtz & 
       P/C Chuck Zimmerman 

TCC Internal Communications 
Jerry Campbell: 
 
Club Directory, address           
changes, boat names,         
phone numbers, e-mails & 
electronic communications     
  
  jerrycampbell2@gmail.com 

Membership Chairman: 
 
    P/C Bob Mazzola   657-9306 
        romazz321@gmail.com 

 

 

THE OTHER VOLUNTEERS WHO KEEP THE “TCC” AFLOAT 

  

 

Ship's Store 

 

Your One Stop Shopping for the Best in Cruising Wear! 

 

Lake Charts  ......................  $5     White or Blue Caps ........ TBD 

Burgee ............................... $25    T-shirts unisex ...................  TBD 

Jackets Men ...................... TBD    Jackets Women ................   TBD 

Polo Shirts Men ...............  $40     Polo Shirts Women .............  $40 

Additional Embroidery on Polo Shirt (buyer to arrange with vendor): 

Name on Chest ......  $5     Boat Name on Sleeve .........  $10 

 

Captains:  Shirley  & Harry Westcott   htsl@charter.net   865-408-9590 

 

Alternate:  Carolyn Rosen   crosen313@charter.net   865-408-1125 
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